Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, January 18, 1993

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM.

Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule', Mike 0ldershaw,
Brian Brown, Police Chief and Bob Varnum, Road Agent.

The first item on the agenda was salary increases for Town
Emplovees.

Mike suggested a one time lump sum payment while Phil suggested a
% increase for all employees. After some discussion Phil
motioned to give a 4% increase effective April 1 to all Town
Employees who have worked for the Town more than six months and
also effective April 1 the new rate of medical deductions would
become effective. Second Dave. Dave and Phil voted yes, Mike
voted no.

Brian discussed his request for his previous time to be
recognized for vacation. The Selectmen denied his reguest and
pointed out that if he received this than others in Town
Employment would gualify now and maybe in the future.

A veterans exemption was granted to Kevin Spaulding.

Phil Dwight will check with Phil Germain on having a hazardous
waste pickup this vear.

Dave Cutter requested a release of funds on Touchwood Sguare for

work done. All but $2,500 were released which is for seeding and
sidewalks.

Dave made a motion to abate Maruzen-Hawthorne interest of $67.54
which was for a late charge. Motion was approved.

With no other business, meeting adjourned at 9:15. D.Boule'
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